
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry, Bureau of Parks 

and Lands, Boating Facilities Division is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the Richmond Maintenance Facility Buildings in Richmond, 

Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General 

Services at 2:00 p.m. June 7, 2022. 

 

The Work includes: a new 50 ft x 80 ft Navigation Aids Storage Building 

for storage of boats, vehicles and equipment, a new 32 ft x 36 ft Carpentry 

Shop, and a new driveway entrance on Rte 201, and associated sitework. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

 


